


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the July 1st 2022 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers Present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller and Kaye Raul
Other Board Members Present:  Peter Stonehewer, Jim Buenrostro
President John Waller called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm.  
The Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting of 06/03/2022 were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Kaye Raul delivered her financial report.  There were no expenses or income for the prior month.  The current balance is $2858.39
HardCopy Editor Ralph Sutter inserted an updated version of Kaye’s Treasurer’s Report in the June 2022 edition of HardCopy.
Training Officer Alan Raul commented on a current Amazon promotion that offered a deep discount on a Logitech Brio Camera if purchased with an Amazon Credit Card.  He will repeat this information at Sunday’s SLO Bytes General Meeting.
Alan reminded other BOD members that he encourages them to join in Second Session Sharing at Sunday’s meeting.
The meeting ended at 6:44 pm.
Ralph Sutter
 



